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”Enhance the value of customer operation through our 

customer need centric engineering solution”

Mission
• To enhance the value of customer operation through our customer need centric    
   engineering solution.

• We are committed to provide our customers, unique and best in class products in 
   Industrial heating, drying and cooling segment, with strategic tie-up for the
   technical know-how with renowned leader in the industry specific segment.

Vision

• Turn into world leader in providing specialized, top-notch quality and ecological 
   industrial heating, cooling and drying solution across the globe.

• To attain global recognition as best of quality and environment friendly
   engineering solution company.

KERONE now renowned name in serving specialized need of customers with best 
quality and economical process Heating /cooling and drying products, manufac-
tured in high quality environment by well trained and qualified workforce(special 
purpose machineries) .

KERONE is pioneer in application and implementation engineering with its vast 
experience and team of professionals. KERONE is devoted to serve the industry to 
optimize their operations both economically and environmentally with its special-
ized heating and drying solutions.
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Introduction to

Tunnel Ovens
We at KERONE design, manufacture and export across world different range of 
tunnel ovens, entirely customized to fit for your process requirement, tunnel 
ovens at KERONE are designed with any type of conveyor system, at selected and 
controllable conveyor speed; even we can accommodate your existing conveyor 
systems in such a way that it becomes integral part of tunnel oven. Based on the 
your process requirement multiple heating zones can also be easily achieved, 
these heating zones can be controlled and refined from the digital control panel, 
any type specific type of heating technology such as convection, Infrared, Radio 
Frequency or Microwave can be used or hybrid configuration of heating technolo-
gy can be fit into tunnel oven.

Tunnel oven can be designed with any type of firing mechanism such as electric, 
gas or Oil to achieve the operating temperature range from 120OC to 6500OC. 
Each oven is carefully custom designed by properly selecting heating and cooling 
technology, heating and cooling zones and size and speed of conveyor and ac-
cordingly the length of the oven is selected properly.

www.kerone.com/infrared-heating-equipments/tunnel-oven.php

kerone/tunnel-oven



Features
• High quality metal is used for interior depending on maximum temperature rating.

• High gauge exterior coverage to minimize the heat loses.

• Welded structural steel, channel base gives an inflexible gathering effectively
   moved whenever.

• Heavy obligation, all welded, structural steel slide bunk is underpinned by cross points 
   welded to vertical structural parts to exchange burden to base

• Side pivoted entryways gave along oven length to get to work space and heat chamber.

• Adjustable dampers at each one end of heat zone can be situated close load to minimize 
   heat misfortune from end o

• Adjustable patented opposed louvers on full coverage supply and return ductwork.

• Duct work removable for cleaning

• Control Panel

• Easy maintenance
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